September 1, 2016
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year.  My name is Erin McHardy.  I am looking forward to teaching your son or daughter English this year.  Below you will find a list of school supplies and information needed to get the year moving in a positive direction.  
List of supplies needed for English:

· 3 Hilroy, lined notebooks

· A novel (may be brought from home or chosen in class)
· Pencils/pens/highlighter/eraser/sharpener
· Binder 
· 2 packages of loose leaf paper
· 1 box of Kleenex (appreciated but not expected)
Homework policy
Students are expected to record all homework and assigned projects in their agenda.  Agendas are an excellent tool to help students be organized and to communicate to parents when assigned work is due. Agendas are used in all classes and are intended to travel between home and school daily.  Please support your child’s progress by checking his/her agenda.  On the days when no homework has been assigned, students are encouraged to read.

Contact between home and school 
Your child’s first homework assignment is to email me at emchardy@wqsb.qc.ca.  Please include your child’s name and homeroom number in the subject box.  This will be our opportunity to be in touch via email.  
Class website  
Please check my class website daily for an outline of what we are doing in class.  All handouts are available on the website as well as a calendar with assignment due dates.  

http://missmchardy.weebly.com/
Donations welcomed

I am very happy to accept any school supplies and or gently used books to enhance our classroom library.  
Thank you,

Erin McHardy
emchardy@wqsb.qc.ca
